
Shutford's Original Red Phone Box is Back 
 

 

Shutford's K6 

phone box has 

been saved!  After 

some 15 years of 

being in storage, 

the original 

Shutford phone 

box returns to the 

High Street.   

 

  

Many of you will have seen the 

restored phone box appear on 

Jame Corner recently.   After 

nearly 2 years of hard work and 

with help from Shutford's 

telephone box restoration team, 

the rusty dilapidated telephone 

has been restored to its former 

glory with a new coat of paint, 

new glass and telephone signs.   

I 

 

Many thanks to all those residents who helped with the work. 

 

 

 

 

 


